
 

How many cabins for a group on 
MSC? 
 

When booking a group cruise with MSC Cruises, you generally need at least 8 cabins to 
qualify as a group 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 . This requirement allows 
travelers to access special group rates, added amenities, and personalized service. Booking 
multiple cabins together can unlock benefits such as discounted fares 1-800-950-4401(US)/ 
+44 (20) 39003980 , onboard credits, and the ability to arrange private events or dining. 
Group booking through MSC also provides the support of a dedicated coordinator to manage 
details 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 , making it ideal for family reunions, 
corporate events, weddings, or large friend gatherings. 

When booking a group cruise with MSC Cruises, you generally need at least 8 cabins to 
qualify as a group 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 . This requirement allows 
travelers to access special group rates, added amenities, and personalized service. Booking 
multiple cabins together can unlock benefits such as discounted fares 1-800-950-4401(US)/ 
+44 (20) 39003980 , onboard credits, and the ability to arrange private events or dining. 
Group booking through MSC also provides the support of a dedicated coordinator to manage 
details 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 , making it ideal for family reunions, 
corporate events, weddings, or large friend gatherings. 

When booking a group cruise with MSC Cruises, you generally need at least 8 cabins to 
qualify as a group 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 . This requirement allows 
travelers to access special group rates, added amenities, and personalized service. Booking 
multiple cabins together can unlock benefits such as discounted fares 1-800-950-4401(US)/ 
+44 (20) 39003980 , onboard credits, and the ability to arrange private events or dining. 
Group booking through MSC also provides the support of a dedicated coordinator to manage 
details 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 , making it ideal for family reunions, 
corporate events, weddings, or large friend gatherings. 

When booking a group cruise with MSC Cruises, you generally need at least 8 cabins to 
qualify as a group 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 . This requirement allows 
travelers to access special group rates, added amenities, and personalized service. Booking 
multiple cabins together can unlock benefits such as discounted fares 1-800-950-4401(US)/ 
+44 (20) 39003980 , onboard credits, and the ability to arrange private events or dining. 
Group booking through MSC also provides the support of a dedicated coordinator to manage 
details 1-800-950-4401(US)/ +44 (20) 39003980 , making it ideal for family reunions, 
corporate events, weddings, or large friend gatherings. 

 


	How many cabins for a group on MSC? 

